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 Welcome to our service this morning which will be led 
by the  Rev Lorna Tunstall. 
 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

  

Welcome and Intimations 
  

Call to worship 
 
HYMN: 512 -  To God be the glory 

 

Opening Prayer with the Lord’s prayer 
 
Short Talk  
 
HYMN: 606 -  Lord, you have come to the seashore 
 

 

Old Testament reading : Psalm 150 
Gospel reading: John 20: 19-31 
 
HYMN: 506 - All I once held dear 
                                                                                                                                     
Sermon   
followed by a piece of reflective music by the organist 
 
HYMN: 533 - Will you come and follow me 
 
Prayers of Thanksgiving and for others in our 
world 
 
HYMN: 516 – We are marching in the Light of God 
 
Benediction and three fold AMEN 

CCLI 97809 

 
 

Please come and join us for tea and coffee  
in the hall 
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Weekly Connections – Monday 28 April – Sunday 4 May 
 
Tuesday 29 April, 7pm - The Board of Mission will meet at St Aidan's. 
Group Conveners, please ensure a representative from each Group 
attends this meeting. Elders and members of the congregation are also 
welcome at the Board's meeting. 
 
Wednesday 30 April, 10.30am – Dundee and Angus Guilds Together 
Mini-Gathering Wednesday 30 April, 10.30 for 11 am start in 
Kingsgait Church Hall (former St Andrews Glasite Hall) 
You are invited to join members from across Dundee and Angus to 
celebrate the work of the Guild and to hear about two of the current Guild 
Projects.  This event is not just for Guild members – everyone will be 
made most welcome.  Please bring your packed lunch. 
For more information contact Norma McDonald       
nrmmcdonald@gmail.com 
 
Thursday 1 May, 7pm – With Refugees Broughty Ferry open meeting in 
St Aidan’s centre. Come along and find out how the refugees are being 
supported.  
 
Saturday 3 May, 10am – Elder’s Conference in St Aidan’s. If you have 
not already done so, please let the Church Office know if you will be 
attending or not. 
  

Every week  
Sundays 1.30-4pm Tea Break café @ St James  

Mondays 1.30-3.30pm Craft & Chatter @ St Luke’s 

Tuesdays 9.30 am  Prayer meeting @ Barnhill St Margaret’s Hall  

Fridays : 2.15pm  Craft group at Barnhill St Margaret’s Hall 

 
Future events  
Monday 5 May, 2.15pm – Bible Study at Barnhill St Margaret’s 
 
Wednesday 7 May, 12 noon  to 2pm – Café at Barnhill St Margaret’s 
 
Wednesday 7 May, 2pm – Bereavement Group meet in Barnhill St 
Margaret’s hall (Room 2). 
 
Thursday 8 May, 2pm – Book Group meet in Barnhill St Margaret’s hall. 
Bring along a book you have enjoyed or a book you would like to read. 
 
Sunday 11th May – Rev Dr Andrew Gardner will be preaching as sole 
nominee at 11.30am in Barnhill St Margaret’s Worship Centre . There will 
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be no other services of worship  that day for Broughty Ferry Parish 
Church. 
 
Sunday 11 May – Christian Aid Walk. Instead of a walk round our parish 
boundaries this year, we’re proposing a walk which will take us round all of 
our church buildings along some scenic routes, and conclude with a short 
act of worship out of doors.  If you’d like to join in, please bring a packed 
lunch on 11th May to eat in the hall with your tea or coffee, after which we’ll 
set off together. 
 
Saturday 17 May : BFCG Christian Aid Coffee morning 10am – 12 noon 
in Queen Street East. All proceeds to Christian Aid. Tickets on sale 
shortly. Calling all bakers! Donations, please, for Cake and Candy Stall. 
All items to be wrapped and priced.  Please hand in to Queen Street East 
Hall on either Friday afternoon 2-4 pm or Saturday morning from 9am  
 
Monday 26 May: One day Holiday Club in Barnhill St Margaret’s. See 
posters for details. Registration forms on website.  Book early to avoid 
disappointment.  
 
Broughty Ferry Gala in the Park 29 June 2025 
It seems like no time at all since the last Gala Week but plans are already 
in place for a higher profile for BFPC in the 2025 Gala. 
We have booked a stall at the Gala in the Park on Sunday 29 June,  and 
need a volunteer to get a team together to take care of the logistics of the 
stall i.e. procuring a gazebo, tables, chairs etc and arranging to have 
everything set up on the morning of the gala.  We will also need 
volunteers to staff the stall.  Their task will be to talk to people about 
BFPC, take contact details for those wishing more information and 
handing out flyers etc. If you are able to help with any of these, please 
contact June Anderson for more information 
june.a.anderson@outlook.com   
 
 

 
 
Praise Gathering 2025 celebrating 40 years.  400 Voice 

Praise Gathering choir, Youth choir and band. Glasgow Royal Concert 
Hall on Saturday 14th June and Sunday 15th June. Edinburgh Usher Hall 
on Saturday 21 June. Tickets from venue box offices. 
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Sunday 27th April - STARTER PACKS Queen Street East monthly 

collection. Please bring any items to the Large Hall before or after the 

service. If you need a donation to be collected or any further information 

contact Gail Raffle on 07526 983919.  For BSM please leave smaller 

items in the container at the front door of the church. Contact Ann Young 

on 07999596976 (text message only). 
 

Recycle your stamps: Please recycle your stamps (allowing a border of 

8mm/1/4in when cutting from an envelope) and place them in the wicker  

basket in the front vestibule of the church (QSE) or the bags at the front 

door of the church and in the hall (BSM)   
 

Recycle your printer toners and cartridges: boxes at BSM and QSE 
church doors. 
 

Recycle your spectacles: Have you old spectacles which you no longer 
require? Hand them into the church office. 
 
Recycle white plastic milk jug tops in the box in the vestibule of the 
large hall at QSE. These are taken to a collection point in the Borders and 
sold on to make sleeving for electrical cables. They have raised £16,000 
towards palliative and cancer care in the Borders area.  
 
NEW! Medicine blister packs can now be recycled at Boots in the Ferry. 
The box can be found just beyond the prescription counter. 
 
 


